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Welcome to the Saint Jo Elementary Newsletter. Today is a beautiful day to
be happy. Fall is starting and summer is ending. Fall will be the time we get
to play in the raked leaves and they'll get stuck in our hair. Halloween is
coming up too so get your costume ready. Homecoming was last week I was
in Washington State not DC. It was in the Tacoma part of Washington and on
my flight I saw the big space needle in Seattle, Washington and my cousin
Tate lives in the Gig Harbor part of Washington. Did you know that in
Washington instead of calling it Homecoming, they call it the Fishbowl
because it is surrounded by water? However,I did great on both plain rides.I
sure hope some of you who haven't rode a plane I hope you do soon because
that would be awesom!This is a GT project by the way.I hope yall are ready for
halloween because I am!




